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Rector and First Vice Rector of Ural Federal University visited
our institute
Naturally, the interaction between institutions of higher education is primarily scientific, pedagogical, and
educational in nature. This two-way movement opens the door to broader opportunities, built on the basis
of mutual benefit. Our Institute was visited by the Rector of Ural Federal University Koksharov Victor
Anatolyevich and the First Vice Rector Ponomarev Alexander Vladimirovich.

Rector of our Institute O. In a video conference call with Umurzakov, Vice Rector and deans of faculties, a
dialogue was organized. Before the meeting, a video showing the life of the Institute was shown. Then an
exchange of views on the active joint project "Russian as an international language" took place.

It was noted that UrFU is ready to accept TIIMSHA students to the Summer School of Languages, as well as
to organize and enhance the qualification of teachers of our educational institution in general and special
areas. Comments were made on the publication of articles in Ural Federal University journals, participation
in conferences, training students of the institute on the basis of the Ural Federal University doctoral
program under the state quota, creation of the "Double Diploma" program.

It is also planned to conduct joint research works and exchange of scientific information, exchange
program for students and teachers studying in Russian language in the areas of oil refining and petroleum
products technology, academic relations, chemistry, physics, economics, mathematics, ecology, social
knowledge and management, strengthening ties with future employers on employment of students of
higher education institutions, the parties exchanged views on such issues as preparation for international
events. The event was beneficial for both sides.
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